
 
 
 
 

 
A roadway centerline survey in the Red Feather Lakes Planning area will be conducted during summer, 2019 to 
identify road maintenance priorities through a partnership between Larimer County and the Red Feather Lakes [RFL] 
community. It completes a 2009-10 centerline survey conducted by Ayres Associates, which determined mainline 
roads in RFL Village: The 2019 survey will cover the last 14 miles of roads inside the RFL Planning Area.  
 
The RFL community overall supports developing a structure for maintaining roads and infrastructure.   

The survey is a part of the RFL Area Plan community enhancement goals. It follows four years of strategic planning, 
prioritization, and input from a 2017 community survey of community members (Rate of Return:  31.5 %), as 
indicated by the answer to this question:  

Is there a need for regular road maintenance (periodic grading, repairs, snow removal) in Red Feather Lakes?  

“Yes” responses:  197 (84.5%) 

 
Larimer County received a $17,500 grant from the State of Colorado Department of Local Affairs to help fund the 
project, with the balance of funding approved in the 2019 County Budget. Lamp Rynearson, a firm specializing in 
surveys, also possessing technical expertise and extensive experience in the RFL area, will conduct the centerline 
survey. 

 
Contact:   
Rob Helmick, Senior Planner   Pam Marcus-Bause, Grant Projects Specialist     

() 970-498-7682                  or () 970-498-7722    
() rhelmick@larimer.org  () pmarcus-bause@larimer.org 

 
For updates on the RFL Centerline Survey, visit https://www.redfeatherlakespac.org/ 
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